
Andrew T. Leitner, M.D., Appointed Chair of City of Hope Department of Supportive Care Medicine

City of Hope, one of the largest cancer research and treatment organizations in the United States and a national leader in providing cancer
patients with best-in-class, integrated supportive care programs, announced that Andrew T. Leitner, M.D., has been appointed chair of the
Department of Supportive Care Medicine and Arthur M. Coppola Family Chair in Supportive Care Medicine.

The Department of Supportive Care Medicine at City of Hope was the first in the United States to fully integrate across supportive care
specialties and into the patient’s clinical care and is one of the largest programs of its kind today. Through his leadership, Leitner will guide the
department to further embed whole-person care into City of Hope’s overall care delivery model across its cancer care system. 

“Our focus in supportive care medicine for cancer patients is to expand access to our evidence-based supportive care offerings and advocate for
a national standard of care. Dr. Leitner will be instrumental in leading these efforts,” said Michael Caligiuri, M.D., president of City of Hope
National Medical Center and Deana and Steve Campbell Physician-in-Chief Distinguished Chair.

“Dr. Leitner has already made significant contributions to City of Hope, including establishing a comprehensive clinical program in pain
management, and in this new role he will build upon these successes in supportive care medicine.”

Since joining City of Hope in 2015, Leitner has provided outstanding clinical care as an anesthesiologist and pain specialist. Known for his
collaborative and process-driven approach,

Leitner served as the department’s vice chair of clinical affairs for the past four years, providing operational oversight and faculty support for
multiple programs and initiatives to enhance the interdisciplinary patient care.

“I am grateful and proud to lead supportive care medicine at City of Hope,” Leitner said. “City of Hope’s supportive care medicine team remains
committed to providing the highest quality care and patient experience with a focus on evidence-based care, clinical operations and
interdisciplinary collaboration.”

The ongoing philanthropic partnership with The Sheri and Les Biller Family Foundation, including its most recent $10 million gift, will further
advance City of Hope’s efforts, with a focus on evolving the supportive care model, expanding access to high-quality supportive care and
advocating for the establishment of supportive care as a standard best practice for cancer care in the United States. 

William Dale, M.D., Ph.D., who led the department since 2017, will take on the important role of vice chair for academic affairs in the Department
of Supportive Care Medicine. Dale will build on his proven successes in research, training and fundraising as City of Hope drives access and
advocacy for supportive care. He will also continue to lead the Center for Cancer and Aging and has been appointed the George Tsai Family
Endowed Chair in Geriatric Oncology in Honor of Arti Hurria, M.D.

Leitner received a Bachelor of Arts in biology from Tufts University and a medical degree from Washington University in St. Louis. He trained in
anesthesiology and interventional pain management at University of California Los Angeles.
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